Bas Rutten Confirms Sem Schilt's Retirement
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Last week we broke the news about Semmy Schilt being retired, which did not seem to rub

officials at GLORY the right way, as the news came a day before their big announcement of
their partnership with Spike TV. GLORY's CEO even went out to say that as far as he knew
Schilt wasn't retired and that we probably didn't have reliable sources on the matter.

There is finally some movement on that front, as Bas Rutten, a longtime friend of Golden Glory
and the GLORY organization, confronted the news about Semmy Schilt on AXS TV's Inside
MMA this week. According to Rutten it was not a health concern that pushed Semmy into
retirement, but him feeling like he had done everything that he wanted to do in both Kickboxing
and MMA and that now was the right time for Schilt to step down.

We still stand by the fact that Schilt did discover a condition, but that he is healthy now, but it did
play a role in his retirement.




